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2025 L.E.A.D Academy Trust Sumdog Competition 

 

This half term we are participating in an academy trust competition using the maths based website 
‘Sumdog’. The competition will take place over a period of one week starting on Friday 17th 
January at 8am and finishing on Thursday 23rd January at 8pm. Sumdog is not a website we 
usually have access too, however from now till the end of the competition all children will have 

access to an account to participate in maths based games and during the competition earn 
points for their class, and our school. 

 

Your child will bring home their log in sheet before the start of the contest so they can also take 
part in the competition from home. For each pupil, every correct answer will equal 1 contest point 
with a limit of 1000 points available. Whilst we will be competing against other schools across our 
academy, the winning prize will go to the class with the highest average points in the academy 

trust. This winning prize will be a Sumdog assembly in which they will be presented with a trophy 
which will stay in their classroom for one full year before the competition next year.  

 

All children will have the opportunity to participate in the competition during school time, 
however we think it is a great opportunity for children to develop their maths skills in a fun and 
competitive way whilst at home too!  

 

If you have any question regarding this competition, please do not hesitate to contact your 
class teacher. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs Matthews & Mr Exley  
 
Birley Primary Academy Maths Lead  

 

 

 


